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 11th November 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Orchid Class - PE Days  

 

From today, Orchid class are taking part in a programme called ‘Power’ (Pulse 

raised, Out of breath, Warm face, Energised, Regular exercise) with Liverpool 

School Sports Partnership and they will need to come to school in their PE kit, every 

Monday, until Christmas. 

 

Children will still need to come into school in their PE kit on their PE day 

(Wednesday) and for swimming (Friday). 

 

Kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mrs J Conley 
Headteacher 
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